
From: Corbett, Thomas G. <Thomas.Corbett@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2023 10:53 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni 
<Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Confidential - RE: Donation to CPD by Chicago Police Memorial Foundation 
 

Hey Rich, 
 
I hope all is well. I am still waiting on the permanent donation agreement for the road barriers 
from the Chicago Police Memorial Foundation ("CPMF"); however, to be in compliance with the 
City's ethics rules, below is the requested information: 
 
(i) the approximate date of the donation was 19 Apr 2023, but the Department just recently 
received the road barriers to conduct fit testing and training, according to the CPD 
019th District; 
(ii) the full name of the donor organization is the Chicago Police Memorial Foundation;  
(iii) the approximate value of the donation is $235,000;  
(iv) the description of the gift would be ASTM Rated and Certified mobile vehicle barrier gate 
with adjustable access from 16 feet to 20 feet;  
(v) donee (CPD); and  
(vi) the gift is being accepted on behalf of the City. 
 
I will provide you with the acceptance letter as soon as CPMF and the Interim Superintendent 
execute the permanent donation agreement. If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Sergeant Thomas Corbett #2149 
Legal Officer II 
Chicago Police Department 
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